VOTE!   VOTE!  VOTE!  VOTE!  VOTE!  VOTE!  
PRIMARY RUNOFF ELECTION DAY
JUNE 21, 2022
NOTICE:  VOTING WILL BE AT YOUR PRECINCT. PRECINCT/POLLING PLACE ASSIGNMENTS HAVE CHANGED. BEFORE YOU GO TO VOTE, PLEASE CHECK FOR YOUR NEW POLLING PLACE AT THE SECRETARY OF STATE WEBSITE AT www.mvp.sos.ga.gov 
YOU CAN VOTE IN PERSON AT YOUR ASSIGNED POLLING PLACE ON ELECTION DAY FROM 7 AM-7 PM.  IF YOU ARE IN LINE BY 7 PM YOU WILL STILL BE ALLOWED TO VOTE.
You’ll need a government-issued photo ID to verify your identity.  Visit the Georgia Voter Identification Requirements page for more information regarding acceptable forms of identification.
Provisional Ballot Voting Guide
A provisional ballot is a paper ballot used by a voter when their eligibility to vote cannot be determined at the polling place. Voters who declare they are registered and eligible to vote in the county in which they desire to vote, but whose names do not appear on the registration list, must be permitted to cast a provisional ballot. If you have a good faith belief you are properly registered in your county, you have the right to vote a provisional ballot. The provisional ballot will count if your eligibility can be determined within three days after Election Day by your County Registrar’s office.

